
From:  Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com]  
Received:   Thru 2016-01-07 1:41pm 
 

Went to the Cowichan with a friend and caught some nice trout on egg pattern.... Spotted  
some real nice hogs in there hugging the edges in the slower water.  

 

This is Layne on the Cowichan in late December. He and I have been exchanging emails since 
October. On this day he was using tangerine egg  as well as Kaufman golden stones. Great 
photo!  

  


